
To	the	Anteater	community:

The	UCI	Police	Department	is	accepting	applications	for	the	spring	2023	Community	Police
Academy	which	will	be	held	in	person.	Attendees	will	participate	in	educational	presentations
and	exercises	from	a	variety	of	instructors	who	will	share	information	on	police	tactics,	roles,	and
responsibilities.	In	addition	to	fostering	relationships	with	UCI	community	members,	the	goal	of
the	academy	is	to	increase	understanding	of	how	the	department	is	organized,	the	services	they
provide,	and	how	they	serve	the	community.

Community	Police	Academy

When:	Wednesdays	(4/19,	4/26,	5/3,	5/10,	5/17,	5/24)
Time:	6:00	p.m.–8:30	p.m.
Where:	TBA	(participants	will	be	notified	of	location	via	email)

Space	is	limited	and	participants	must	commit	to	attending	all	sessions.	Please	use	this	form	to
express	interest	by	Friday,	April	7.	Selected	attendees	will	be	confirmed	via	email.	Contact	Iris
Yoo	(iskim1@uci.edu;	949-824-6468)	with	questions.

Sincerely,

Mary	Lou	D.	Ortiz
Chief	Financial	Officer
Vice	Chancellor,	Finance	and	Administration

Liz	Griffin	(she/her/hers)
Chief	of	Police
UCI	Police	Department

https://police.uci.edu/comm-engagement/
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/1375fa6907a543e9a19e70582563ab52
mailto:iskim1@uci.edu
tel:949-824-6468

